
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Chairman Huebert and members of the Education Committee, 
 
       I am writing to express my support of  HB 2601, which will limit the power of the 
KDHE to make vaccine decisions, and to encourage your support as well. 
 
       It is so important to our family that we have a representative voice on these health 
issues, and that we maintain freedom to make medical decisions for ourselves and our 
children. This must be upheld as a fundamental part of our right to life, liberty, and the 
pursuit of happiness. 
 
       In addition, I urge you to guard the exemptions we have in place, as they protect 
both our right to choose and the religious freedom so vital to our nation. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chris Clements 
Shawnee, KS 


